
INTRO (EN)

According to the Royal Decree of 2014, military personnel could send letters for a fixed fee (Article 60 of the Royal 

Decree on Postal Services 2014).

Military Stamps

Military personnel had the option to use a reduced postal rate. Therefore, between 1967 and 1975, special stamps were 

introduced. These stamps, of the Marchand type and later Elstrøm, featured a recognition element: in the lower right 

corner, there was a horizontal oval with the letter M, making them easily distinguishable from regular postage stamps.


